
 

 

On behalf of the Retail Confectioners Association of Philadelphia, i t is with deep sadness 

and heavy hearts that we announce the postponement of the 142nd and 143rd 

Philadelphia National Candy, Gift & Gourmet Shows. (due to take place September 13th – 

15th, 2020 and January 10th – 12th, 2021 respectively).  The decision to postpone the 

shows was a difficult, but a necessary one, since travel restrictions made the event no 

longer viable. Following increasing and overwhelming concerns about the COVID-19 

virus, we felt that this was the best way to proceed during such an unprecedented global 

situation. We are very disappointed that we cannot hold both events for our members, 

exhibitors, attendees, and industry supporters. We know this is the right decision based 

on the information we have as of today.   

The most important thing all of us can do is to focus our attention on helping people with 

the new challenges we all face. Please know that we remain committed to finding other 

ways to share platform updates with you through our community forums. 

 

Keep checking the Website, for buyer discounts and new products from 

your favorite vendors!! 

 

The Candy Show Committee 

Global CIF LLC.  

 


